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Remembrance Day Assembly- Thank you to: our students for their respectful attendance, to our student leaders who took turns being Master of Ceremony, to  Lt. Harvey for speaking to our students. Thank you to our wreath presenters. Thank you to the choir, Ms.Diamond and Mr.TIsi and to Ms.Radke for organizing the assembly. Thank you to the grade six students who sang a song of peace.

School Picture Retake Day - Tuesday, November 14th in the morning.

Grade 7 Immunization Tuesday, November 14th.

Please call 613-731-4928 or email fieldingdriveps.attendance@ocdsb.ca  and leave a message if your child is absent. With our Safe Arrival program our office staff have to call families when there is no information about a child’s absence. It is taking 3 to 4 hours due to the volume of calls which reduces their time to complete other administrative tasks.

Save the Date-Fielding Drive Public School Council is hosting a movie night!  Friday, December 1st,  there will be pizza, popcorn, pop for sale and raffle prizes! More details will be sent out by the School Council next week.

In School Fundraiser - we are raising money to purchase books for our library.  Students are invited to purchase a ticket for one dollar to have a chance to ‘pie’ a teacher or draw a fancy mustache on a teacher. Tickets on sale in November on Wednesdays at 2nd nutrition/recess and Fridays 1st recess/nutrition 

Report Cards: Elementary - Elementary report cards will be sent to families via email on Thursday, November 16th. You will need your child’s Ontario Education Number (OEN) to access the report card. For more information, please visit our website. 

November 25 - Celebrating the International Decade for People of African Descent
On Saturday, November 25, 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. the OCDSB and other local signatories to the United Nations Declaration for People of African Descent (UNDPAD), 2015-2024 will join together for a symposium to reflect and learn on commitments made and future actions. The symposium entitled Our Shared Legacy; Our History – Our Humanity, will build on the theme of Ubuntu, a Zulu expression which centres on the notion of humanity towards others. This event is open to the public and we invite you to join us for the symposium being held at the National Gallery of Canada. For registration and more details, visit our website.  

